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Submission: To whom it may concern,

After reading the article in the Manly Daily and I was so disturbed by the recent fare increase that I felt compelled to send
through this email.

I think the increase of fares for people travelling to work by public transport everyday is disgusting.
You are making it too expensive to use public transport.

Think of the polution if people start taking their cars to and from work!

What person in their right mind would increase the seniors $2.50 fee.

Fair go, these people are retired and are living on fixed incomes. [ would think the government can aford to look after the
retired people and that it was their responsiblility to do so.

I think a good idea would be to cut back on all MP's travel expenses, and so called sabaticals.

The role of the government is to look after the people. If this government is unable to fulfil this simple role than it should not be
in office.

With an election on the way I will be strongly campaigning (with pitch-fork in hand) for the party that has concern for the "non-
elite" majority.

Norma Beesley





